
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Y10 PROGRESS TRACKER 3: March 2024 
 
We are pleased to inform you that a copy of your child’s latest progress tracker is available to download to your 
computer or mobile device via the Satchel:One app or website.  If you need help setting up your Satchel:One 
account, please refer to the letter from Mrs Vaughan on the school website (News & Events / Letters Home) or 
contact her in school.  If you are unable to access your child’s tracker via Satchel:One, please contact the school. 
 
As Y10 students approach their summer examinations, their Attitude to Learning (A2L) 
takes on an even greater importance.  A2L Grades for KS4 students focus on ‘Developing 
Great Learning Habits’ and range from D1 (lowest) to D5 (highest), describing the 
behaviours that enable exam success.  Also included in this tracker are the results of your 
child’s recent February trial examinations, end of course estimates and any barriers to 
learning your child may need to address to help achieve their potential this year. 
 
Detailed information about why we use Attitude to Learning along with copies of the Attitude to Learning Grids and 
a short video explaining the importance of Attitude to Learning in Year 10 can be accessed via the school website 
(Learning / Trackers, Reporting and A2L), or by scanning or clicking on the QR code. 
 
Your child’s examinations in their one-year Vertical options and (for some) GCSE English Literature will clearly be a 
priority over the coming weeks.  These are the actual final exams in these subjects and students must prepare 
carefully for them.  After the end of the external GCSE, there will be a Y10 Assessment Week (w/c 24th June) when 
there will be internal trial examinations in subjects which continue into Y11.  Further details about these exams will 
be shared in coming weeks. 
 

Should you require further information or have any questions about your child’s Progress Tracker, please contact 

the school (email: hssenquiries@highstorrs-mlt.co.uk). 

 

• For specific subject enquiries, please contact your child’s subject teacher in the first instance. 

• For personal management enquiries, or for issues relating to pastoral support, including behaviour and 

attendance, please contact your child’s Head of House: 

o Mr R Tattersall – Crucible  o Miss J Armitage – Merlin  

o Mrs M Henocq – Lyceum o Mr N Mallaband – Montgomery 

 

For more general issues relating to academic achievement and personal management please contact Mr Highnett 

- Assistant Headteacher KS4. 

 

Please note that school reports are legal documents, and therefore use legal forename and surnames. Where 

gaps appear in the data, this is due to significant staff or student absence.  This information will be made available 

at the earliest opportunity. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Claire Tasker 

Headteacher 
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